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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Thursday, October 20, 2011 

 

County Road 1 to Close for Sewer Line Installation 

 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that LeVan’s Excavating will be 

installing a sewer line for the Bellefontaine City Schools project.  County Road 1 

between Gunntown Road and Lake Avenue will be under construction.  

 

The work has been delayed due to weather and is now scheduled to begin on 

Friday, October 21, 2011 for one day only, weather permitting.  The roadway will 

be closed during the hours of 7:00 A.M. through 5:00 P.M.  Scheduling is subject 

to weather conditions. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 

If you have additional questions, please contact Brian LeVan, LeVan’s 
Excavating, at 937-599-2535. 
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